THE WURZELS OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER

November, 1977.

Hello again Everyone,

May I take this opportunity of welcoming all new Members to our Club; and clearing up a rather sad mis-understanding at the same time. Because of rising costs of printing, postage etc., I have hadto raise our Membership Fee to £2-00. Unfortunately, the U.K. Tour programmes were printed before I discussed this with the WURZELS' Manager, and as a result many people have joined at the former fee of £1-50. Because of this the Club is running at a great loss, and so I would humbly like to ask that if you did send this amount, could you possibly send me a P.O. for the exxtra 50p?.It would make all the difference to the Club's finances, which have never been very great!.

Here are one or two tit-bits of information and dates for you. 28th,29th,and30th Dec. The WURZELS are appearing at the 'Rainbow Theatre', London, as special guests on a bill including Jimmy Tarbuck and Lulu.

1st three weeks in January will be spent recording. January 23rd-28th. 'Nite Out', Birmingham.

I.T.V. appearance on Christmas morning, again with Tarbuck, in a 45 minute programme from an Orphanage.

This will be made by Yorkshire T.V., but is networked. In the New Year our boys will be seen in an I.T.V. advert. for 'Weetabix'.-More about this in my next Newsletter.

If you wish to send Christmas greetings to the WURZELS, please send them to me, in an envelope with their names on, and I will forward them on for you. It is a good idea to send each of them a separate greeting, because they obviousely all spend Christmas with their own families.

I hope that you have all bought a copy of the new L.P. entitled 'Give Me England'. WE MUST ALL DO OUR BIT TO GET OUR HEROES BACK INTO THE CHARTS, WHERE THEY BELONG!.-So how about giving all your friends and relatives a copy of this record for Christmas!.

Several people have written to ask me about the WURZELS' birth- dates, so here they are again.

Tony- 25th May. Pete- 18th July. Tommy- 1st August.

I last saw the boys on November 20th, in Portsmouth. Their show on this occasion was absolute magic, with such variety, fun and wonderful talent flowing from the stage, that I thaught I would burst!. Seriously though folks,—I have seen them on many occasions in the past, but never have I seen them perform better.

Again, for new Members, and those who have still not got one, - if you send me a S.A.E. approximately 8%" \times 10%", I will send you a personally signed, coloured photograph of the WURZELS.

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very HAPPY CHRISTMAS, and sincere good wishes for the New Year.

My regards to each of you,

Mary